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NURSERY NEWS 
Theme Summer Term:  Places to visit 

Weekly Topic/book: Parks 
 

Don’t forget PE kits on Thursday’s for children transitioning 
to school. 

 
We would like to welcome Henry to nursery. 

 
Thank you to Tracey and Barbara for bringing in lambs for 

the children to see.  The children loved seeing them. 
 

Please can children bring waterproof coats as the  
weather is changeable.   

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
8th May: BANK HOLIDAY school closed 
17th May:    Swimming meeting Y1 Y2 3.15pm 
22nd May: Residential Visit Y5/Y6 
25th May:   LAST DAY OF TERM 
26th May: INSET DAY school closed 
5th June: FIRST DAY OF TERM 
6th-9th June: Y1/Y2 Swimming lessons—letter sent home  
16th June: Sports Day 
6th July: Fowey Class Play 
 

Keep checking these dates as they may change at  
short notice. 

 
 

HOUSE POINTS 
This week’s house points have been awarded to children who 

have worked hard, been polite and helpful and gone above 
and beyond to help the school run smoothly.  

Aylward:  62   Davy:   85  Trevithick:  55 
          Total:  1765            1767           1369 

Well done to you all.  

INVOICES/PAYMENTS 
Please could all outstanding balances for  
uniform and wraparound care be settled.   

Thank you. 

Could we please remind you that it is the parents  
responsibility to ensure that children come to school with the 

correct items for the day. 

MISSING UNIFORM 
We have an increased amount of school wear that has gone missing.   

Please can you all check and ensure uniform is labelled so that should any be misplaced it can get back 
to the rightful owner.  If any is found please return to the office. 

In particular, we are looking for school shirts, cardigans and jumpers. 

PARENTPAY UPDATE 
Thank you for all getting on board with ParentPay for school 
meals.  Due to the success of this, we will be shortly moving 

over to invoicing for Breakfast, Riverside and Nursery.   
If you  have not activated your account, please contact the 

office to reset your password.    

YEAR 6 NATIONAL TESTS 
Year 6 children will be working hard as Key Stage 2 National 

Tests (SATS) will take place 9th— 12th May. 
 

Y6 Breakfast club is available from Tuesday to Friday from 
8.20am when Y6 children can have a little extra food to  

sustain them through the tests if they wish.  Please enter 
through the front entrance.  There is no charge for this.  

Please make sure they have their usual breakfast at home.   
 

Children may bring in a small tub of sweets to eat during the 

tests.  Please make sure sweets are unwrapped, aren’t 

sticky, and no chocolate please.   

 

We would like to wish them all the very best of luck. 

**CANCELLED ** DODGEBALL AFTER SCHOOL CLUB—TUESDAY 9TH MAY 

READING 
Can we remind you that the expectation is that Foundation, 
Year 1 and Year 2 children should read every day, and Y3-
Y6 children should read at least 4 times a week.  When you 

listen to your child read please record it in their reading     
diary, thank you.  

CONGRATULATIONS  TO ….this months 100 club winner, 
No.17…... and to Leonora for completing her Bronze award in 
swimming.   
WELL DONE TO……. Harry and Ruan for taking part in a 
rugby competition coming 1st overall. 
CONGRATULATIONS ALSO TO ….. former pupils Malachi 
for passing Doryoko Ryu Karate Jutsu with a yellow belt and 

CORONATION GAMES AFTERNOON 
The children enjoyed games such as Smite, Kwik cricket, 
and flag making.  Followed by a celebratory ice cream.  
Thank you to Hatti, Jaime and Nema for all their help. 

Please remember all hair must be tied up for school.   
All children need a filled water bottle daily. 

Kings Coronation plaque Unveiling 
Sunday 4pm in St Neot Playing field. 

Parent App Lite—going live next week—letter sent home MOBILE PHONES 
All visitors must ensure that their mobile phone is either left 
in their car, in a bag which is to be left in the school office or 

handed into reception on arrival. 
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RNLI VISIT 
The RNLI gave an informative assembly about 
keeping safe on the beach.  The children learnt 

about the flags and water safety. 


